Result of the US Food and Drug Administration (FDA) inspection of our Takaoka plant

On April 28, 2017, we received an EIR (Establishment Inspection Report) from the US FDA
for their inspection of our Takaoka plant implemented from January 16th to January 20th in

2017. In the EIR, the US FDA gave us the inspection result as “Acceptable”.

To provide our high quality APIs (Active Pharmaceutical Ingredients) to customers in the
world, we continue to make our best effort to further improve our quality system and also

comply with relevant laws and regulations and give top priority to safety production.
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<Reference>

Results of the US FDA inspection of our Takaoka plant in the past 10 years:
- 2017 January 16th — 20th: Routine Surveillance Inspection. Result: Acceptable
- 2014 August 25th — 28th: Pre-Approval Inspection. Result: Acceptable
- 2011 February 28th — March 3rd: Pre-Approval Inspection. Result: Acceptable
- 2007 August 27th — 30th: Routine Surveillance Inspection. Result: Acceptable



